
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I want to extend my heartfelt thanks for attending our recent 

performance arts event at [Church Name]. Your presence truly made the occasion special. 

As we strive to improve our future events, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Your 

thoughts are invaluable to us and will help us enhance our performances and outreach. 

Please take a moment to share your experience by answering the following questions: 

• What was your overall impression of the event? 

• Were there any performances that particularly stood out to you? 

• How can we improve our future events? 

Your feedback can be sent directly to this email or filled out in a brief survey at [Survey Link]. 

Thank you once again for your support and for sharing your thoughts with us. We look forward 

to seeing you at our future events! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


